
Nov 20, 2018

Jerry and Wilhelmina Hansen

366 Ave Maria Dr

San Antonio,Tx782'1,6

TO: Planning Commission Chairman

144 N. Brinkley

Soldotna, AK 99669

1. We just received the notice of public hearing (postmarked Nov 14) concerning an application for

a Retail Marijuana Store License in the Bear Creek Area.

2. We own property a|33473 Bear Lake road, Seward, Ak 99664.

3. We are opposed to having any marijuana store near our property. The area is mainly family

residences with children in many of the nearby houses. Our property is rented to a young couple

with a newborn child. Previously, our renters have had several school age children on the

property, which is walking distance from the proposed marijuana store.

Jerry and Wilhelmina Hansen


